

Questions Raised on Notice by Members

(a) To Chairmen/Vice-Chairmen of Committees

There were no questions received for Chairmen/Vice-Chairmen of Committees.

(b) To the Executive

To receive answers in respect of questions from Members of the Council to a Member of the Executive asked in accordance with Rule 12 of the Council Procedure Rules.

- (1) Councillor N J Collor will ask the Portfolio Holder for Social Housing, Port Health, Skills and Education, Councillor D P Murphy:

“With the Council’s most welcome initiative of starting to build new homes will the Portfolio Holder kindly advise what eco and other environmentally friendly features are being insisted upon?”

- (2) Councillor N J Collor will ask the Portfolio Holder for Corporate Property and Environment, Councillor O C de R Richardson:

“As the Portfolio Holder is aware central Dover only has one public toilet located in Stembrook Car Park. With plans gradually coming out about a redevelopment of this entire area will the Portfolio Holder guarantee to me here and now that a public toilet facility will be included in any plans for the future and subsequent delivery of any development project?”

- (3) Councillor H M Williams will ask the Portfolio Holder for Social Housing, Port Health, Skills and Education, Councillor D P Murphy:

“Does Cllr Murphy share my concerns that the current contract with Porchlight, which provides invaluable support to those experiencing homelessness is not being renewed in the Autumn. Is he able to comment on any measures to replace that support?”

- (4) Councillor P M Brivio will ask the Portfolio Holder for Corporate Property and Environment, Councillor O C de R Richardson:

“Has the review on the siting of memorial benches in public parks taken place and if so, can he advise on what the new policy now is?”

- (5) Councillor P M Brivio will ask the Portfolio Holder for Corporate Property and Environment, Councillor O C de R Richardson:

“Can the circumstances in which the recent visit by the Fun Fair in Pencester Gardens was able to take place. Previous advice given to councillors that due to a number of factors the visit would not be going ahead.”

- (6) Councillor S H Beer will ask the Portfolio Holder for Finance, Governance, Digital and Climate Change, Councillor C A Vinson:
“What grant stream the £12,000 paid to Sandwich Festival came from; and are other arts groups in the district eligible to apply for such sums from DDC”
- (7) Councillor E A Biggs will ask the Leader of the Council, Councillor T J Bartlett:
“Despite the cancellation of the Inland Border Facility by the Government citing that Freight traffic with Europe has declined by over 50%, can he explain why there has been dramatic increase in the implementation of Operation Tap for residents of Aycliffe?”
- (8) Councillor K Mills will ask the Leader of the Council, Councillor T J Bartlett:
“Could the Council Leader advise Council and the District of the outcome of any conversations that have taken place with VEOLIA regarding the Companies contracts in Russia.”